
 

 
 
 
 

TO:   School Board Members 

 

FROM:  Peter Olson-Skog, Superintendent 

 

DATE:   May 19, 2025 

 

SUBJECT:  Preliminary Audit Results for Year Ended June 30, 2024 
 
 
 
BACKGROUND: 

CESO (Center for Effective School Operations) will present the school district’s preliminary 

audit results for the fiscal year ending June 30, 2024, including the audited fund balance and the 

audit findings.  
 

 

 

RECOMMENDED RESOLUTION: 

 

No resolution is needed at this time. 

 


